NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
VICTORVILLE CITY COUNCIL

DISTRICT-BASED CITY COUNCIL ELECTIONS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Victorville City Council will be holding a final Public
Hearing in accordance with California Elections Code section 10010 to CONSIDER FOR
SECOND READING AND ADOPTION ORDINANCE NO. 2422, entitled:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF
VICTORVILLE ESTABLISHING DISTRICT-BASED ELECTIONS FOR
CITY COUNCILMEMBERS BY AMENDING TITLE 2 OF THE
VICTORVILLE MUNICIPAL CODE TO ADD A NEW CHAPTER 2.15
“CITY COUNCIL - DISTRICT-BASED ELECTIONS” AND APPROVING
THE DISTRICT BOUNDARY MAP AND SEQUENCE OF ELECTIONS
FOR CITY COUNCILMEMBERS

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT said Public Hearing will be held at a Regular Meeting of
the Victorville City Council as follows:

Date: December 21, 2021
Location:  Council Chambers of City Hall

14343 Civic Drive, Victorville, California 92392
Time: 6:00 p.m.

Additional information about district elections and how the public can participate can be
found online by visiting the City’s Districting Webpage at: VictorvilleCA.gov/yourdistrictvv
(English) or VictorvilleCA.gov/tudistritovv (Spanish). The draft map and the sequence of
elections to be adopted by this ordinance has been published (made publicly available
for review) on the City’s Districting Webpage, at City Hall, and at the City’s Library in
accordance with the California Elections Code.

If you would like more information prior to this Public Hearing, you may also contact the
City Clerk at cityclerk@victorvilleca.gov. Any person may appear at the hearing and be
heard on the proposed item. If you are unable or do not desire to attend the Public
Hearing, you may submit written comments in favor of, or in opposition to, the item to the
City Clerk via email to cityclerk@victorvilleca.gov no later than 4 p.m. on December 21,
2021 or; by mail, to City Clerk, 14343 Civic Drive, Victorville, CA 92392; and/or by
following the directions on the posted agenda notice for the December 21, 2021 meeting
for participating and viewing via Zoom or YouTube.

Any persons wishing to challenge the decision on the above item in court may be limited to
raising only those issues they or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this
notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City of Victorville at, or prior to, the
Public Hearing.

Publish: December 14, 2021

Jennifer Thompson, City Clerk





